
Bare Hill Pond Watershed Management Committee 
 

Meeting Notes 
 
Date:  27 January 2014 
Place:  Hildreth House 
 
Present  
Members: Bruce Leicher (chair), Peter von Loesecke, Megan Glew, Brian McClain, Paul Wood, 
Ben Roop (student member) 
 
Mr. Leicher opened the meeting at 7:35pm with a quorum. 
 
Secretary’s Report 
None – postponed until next meeting 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
Updates for past transactions were completed.  There was no activity for the months of 
December or January.   
 
Boat Trailer Parking Issue 
Mr. Leicher raised the question of whether the runoff/storm water from the potential new 
parking area would be captured by the treatment basin and stream.  He will email Liz Allard, 
Conservation agent for the Conservation Commission, to encourage the plans to be reviewed 
by Horsley-Witten as part of the permitting process. 
 
Calendar Planning 
Mr. Leicher distributed a calendar of activities for the Pond Committee.  Members were asked 
to provide feedback to the calendar for the February meeting.  Training for the pump will be 
included in April. 
 
Education and Outreach Plans 
Ben shared his data on dissolved oxygen from measurements taken on the pond 10/10/2013 
and 12/08/2013.  He will be making a formal presentation in the spring for his senior project. 
 
The meeting was adjourned by a proper motion at 8:05pm. 
 
 
 
Megan A. Glew 
Secretary 
 
 



Documents Reviewed at Meeting: 
1. Meeting Agenda 
2. Treasurer’s Report 
3. Calendar of Activities 


